
 

Accounting Advisory No. 2017-03 
April 13, 2017 

 

TO:            Palo Verde College Purchasers 

 

FROM:      Dana Maxfield, Director 

                  Palo Verde College Fiscal Services 

 

SUBJECT:  Sales Tax Notification 

As of April 1, 2017 the sales tax rate is 7.75%.  This rate is effective at both the Blythe and 

Needles campuses.   

For information relating to sales tax rates, please visit the California State Board of 

Equalization website.  You can click “Find a Sales Tax Rate by Address” for specific locations. 

This affects purchases in state, and out of state.  Please remember to include 

in-state tax on out-of-state purchases at the current rate. 
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